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Community feedback sought on draft Development Control Plan 

 
Residents are invited to have their say on Council’s draft Development Control Plan (DCP). 

The draft Camden DCP involved a review of the Camden DCP 2011 to make it a contemporary, 

user-friendly DCP that facilitates quality development outcomes.  

Mayor of Camden, Cr Peter Sidgreaves said this was a great opportunity for residents to better 

understand the DCP. 

“Council has been working on making the DCP more user-friendly, reflect updated State 

Government policy and consolidate provisions for site=specific areas to name a few,” Cr 

Sidgreaves said. 

“The draft DCP has also been designed to be consistent with the layout of the existing Camden 

Growth Centres DCP to make it easier for residents.” 

The draft Camden DCP will be on public exhibition for six weeks and will be available to view at 

Council’s Administration Building in Oran Park, Camden, Narellan and Oran Park Libraries and on 

Council’s website. 

Public exhibition of the draft Camden DCP will commence early next year with more information to 

be provided on Council’s website www.camden.nsw.gov.au 
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